
 

Home Learning for Week beginning: 22nd February 2021 

 
This week we are starting to learn a new story, “The Three Little Pigs.” 

We are also looking at pictures of and talking about our families.  

 
Activities for you to carry out 

 

1. What do you have around your house that will help you to build a big house or a small house? 

Who could live in the house? The BIG bad wolf or a small little pig? What else could you use to 

help you make a BIG/small house? 

 

2.  Use your dolls, teddies and superheroes to create your own story. What do they do? Do they 

 have a tea party or do they fly around and rescue people? As you play, talk about what they are 

 doing, this is your very own story. Don’t forget to give Mummy and Daddy a character to play. 

 Have lots of fun.  

3. Sit down with your mummy or daddy and look at your baby pictures or pictures of your family. 

How do these pictures make you feel? Talk about what you see in your pictures. Draw a picture 

of your family, don’t forget to write names under each picture.  

 

4. Do you have any dominoes? Have a game of dominoes. Who won?  If you don’t have dominoes 

but you do have a dice, roll the dice and count the dots. Play against mummy or daddy, you rolls 

the most dots or the biggest number?  

Don’t forget to look on Facebook and YouTube to listen/watch our group times. This week you will be 

able to listen  to the story of “The Three Little Pigs” as well as watching our phonics game “I Spy” 

 

 
 



Group Times  

PSED – We will be focusing on our families this week and discussing who is in our family . Please 

could you bring in or send a photo of your child and who they live with in their house as a bubble. 

Children can then use the picture to help them discuss at group times who is in their family.  

Please see the emails of key staff below to send your pictures too.  

 

Talk for Writing - We will be starting a new story for this term ‘The Three Little Pigs’. We will be acting 

out the story and focusing on key vocabulary within the story so that children are able to repeat 

these independently in play.  Can your child tell you the story of the ‘Three Little Pigs’ at home? 

 

Phonics - Children will be focusing on blending to read orally through playing the I spy game .         

Children will be asked if they can find the d/o/g children then have to orally blend these letters to put 

them together and say the word dog. For the children that started in January there will be a focus on 

farm yard animals and the noises these animal make. Children will be able to match the sound to the 

animal.   

 

Helicopter Stories  - This is an opportunity for children to develop their story telling skills. They are 

able to learn new vocabulary and tell stories to their friends.  

 

See our YouTube channel for the videos: Search for Basnett Street Nursery Channel 

 

Please can you email any pictures or activities that you child has done to their keyworker 

who will print it off for your child’s learning journal. 

Parental comments would be very helpful and if you need any help or advice, please email 

your child’s keyworker. 

Keyworker Groups Email Addresses. 

 

     AM1 / PM 1 – vickyh@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  or katec@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

     AM2/PM2 – l.hall@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 

    AM 3  /PM 3 – kmcgrail@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 

    AM 4 / PM 4  - gillianb@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 
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